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I am fully in support of LD 233. Biological females should not be subject to physical 
outperformance by a biological male. No matter how a biological male identifies, they
will never be biologically the same as a biological female. I respect an individual’s 
preference regarding pronouns and identity however, bottom line-the biology is 
different and in many more cases than not, the bio. male will outperform the bio. 
female. Please do not compromise biological females’ safety, efforts, self discipline, 
and achievements. Honor biological women’s progress and protect our bio. females 
for our uniqueness, our abilities, and accomplishments. 


